
Magothy River Middle School’s
Parent Weekly Update

MRMS SPOTLIGHT

7th grade PE students demonstrate 

hard work and great sportsmanship 

during the mile run.

Dear Families,

Last week, on Monday evening afterschool in our 

teacher parking lot, there were valuables stolen from a 

car. Again, this happened in the evening and NOT 

during school hours however, we thought it was 

important to share this information with you. Please 

secure your vehicles and do not leave valuables in your 

vehicle.

School Phone Lines

We apologize for the intermittent phone line 

disruption. We have called the maintenance department 

as well as Verizon. When you call and the phone just 

rings and rings please hang up and try again because we 

do not hear the phone ringing on our end. We 

apologize for this inconvenience and we will continue to 

communicate our concerns with Verizon.

Unity Day - Oct 23, 2019

We will be wearing our orange to take a stand against 

bullying, and planning school wide activities to 
support Unity.

6th Grade Dance

Parents please review, complete and sign the attached 

permission slip for your student to attend the 6th grade 

dance. We are looking forward to a great event!

Sincerely,

Dr. Williams

Week of 10/21 – 1 0/25

Mon - 10/21

Homeroom:

A – Day

Monday Rally

Tues - 10/22

Homeroom:

B – Day

Marlin Block

Wed - 10/23

No Homeroom

A – Day

Unity Day

Thurs - 10/24

Advisory Lesson:

B – Day

Anger Management 1

Fri - 10/25

Advisory Lesson:

A – Day

Anger Management 2



Kids Helping Kids Campaign

(formerly Harvest for the Hungry)

Week 3: October 21st – 25th

‘Move Dr. Williams out of  her office’

•Each day, the student(s) who brings in the most 

food will bring their homerooms’ items to Dr. 

Williams office.

•The goal is to fill her office!!

•A picture will be taken each day to show the 

students in time lapse how they are reaching the 

goal.

•If  students can make it happen, RECESS FOR ALL!



Kids Helping Kids Campaign

(formerly Harvest for the Hungry)

Week 4: October 28th - November 1st

Spirit Week

(see next page for details)

•Students bring their non-perishable goods directly 

to the stage in the café.

•Counselors will tally items per grade and 

winning grade will receive a treat at lunch.





CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Kids are in Stage 2 of  the Peer Buddy 

Mosaic Project, which consists of  

painting the design on the wood 

panels. We'll finish up painting next 

week and begin adhering the colored 

bottle caps. The bigger and wilder the 

caps, the better. Deodorant caps and 

craft item caps are oddly shaped and 

will lend a touch of  whimsy. Thanks 

for the community support. We need a 

lot more caps! Please keep those plastic 

caps coming in!

Mrs. Ebersberger’s science classes 

finding the mass and volume of  

different materials in order to calculate 

density.



CLASSROOM HIGHLIGHTS

Ms. Johnston's advisory class deciding what to do for their "canstruction" for 

the Kids Helping Kids Campaign. The students decided on the Magothy 

motto of  the year "All In". 🙂














